Date: Thursday 2nd April 2020

Subject	Lesson focus/objective (I can)	Activity and/or instructions
Reading/P honics	I can answer retrieval questions on a given text.	 Re-read the text about Florence Nightingale on Page 2. Answer the questions on page 3. Check your answers on page 5.
Mathemat ics	Arithmetic test	 1.Today's task is an arithmetic test. You will have 15 questions. 2. Please start with the ones you are sure of. If there are any questions that you find difficult, please email me and I will explain how you should work them out. 3.At the end of the test is the marking scheme. You can only have a look there, once you have completed the test © https://forms.testbase.co.uk/hereiam/resources/assets/documents/pdf/Y2 Arithmetic Test 1.pdf
Writing	I can write a letter to a community hero	Thank a community hero Think of someone that helps you/us in some way and write a short letter or a card to thank them. Think of: doctors, nurses, policemen, people who are involved in the production, delivery and sale of the food. Remember to include: - A starter (Dear/To) - Why are you writing the card - Ending (From/Sincerely/Regards) I have attached an example for you to see ©
Other	French	Practise the French songs we have learnt in class to help us with our greetings, numbers and colours: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=T03nOwZeWos https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NXkJ88ygPY0 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lsc3qLMaCu8 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nb7nj_leYfQ Ask your adults to join in ©

Please read daily and complete your reading record. You can access Accelerated Reader clicking here and putting in your user name and password:

https://ukhosted2.renlearn.co.uk/1894742/ You may find that some of your books at home are also on Accelerated Reader, so re-read them and give the quiz a go.

Date: Thursday 2nd April 2020

Florence Nightingale

Florence Nightingale was born in 1820. She was interested in looking after sick people, so she decided to be a nurse.

During the Crimean War, she went to help the soldiers in the hospital at Scutari.

When she arrived in 1854, the hospital was filthy. The beds were crowded together and the blankets were dirty. The soldiers had no clean clothes and no-one looked after them or cleaned their wounds. More soldiers died from disease or infection than from their injuries.

Florence and her team of nurses cleaned the hospital and made the soldiers comfortable. Florence realised that it was important to keep their wounds clean. She became known as the Lady of the Lamp, because she visited the wards at night holding her lamp in front of her.

Florence returned to England at the end of the war in 1856. She became famous because of the good work she had done. She then set up a school for nurses at St Thomas' Hospital in London. This was the first nursing school in the world.

Date: Thursday 2nd April 2020

Retrieval skills – Florence Nightingale

- 1. When was Florence Nightingale born?
- 2. What was Florence Nightingale interested in that led her to becoming a nurse?
- 3. Where was the hospital that Florence Nightingale worked in during the Crimean War? When did she arrive there? The hospital was in Scutari and she arrived in
- 4. What were most of the soldiers dying of when Florence arrived at the hospital?
- 5. What did Florence do when she arrived at the hospital?
- 6. What was the nickname given to Florence Nightingale?
- 7. Why was she given this nickname?
- 8. When did Florence Nightingale return to England?
- 9. Why had she become famous?
- 10. What was the name of the first nursing school in the world?

Date: Thursday 2nd April 2020

This is an example of a letter you could write to a local hero. Remember there are many people who you can write to such as doctors, nurses and shop workers. The letter should express thanks for the good work they are doing ©



Date: Thursday 2nd April 2020

- 1. When was Florence Nightingale born? Florence Nightingale was born in 1820.
- 2. What was Florence Nightingale interested in that led her to becoming a nurse? She was interested in becoming a nurse.
- 3. Where was the hospital that Florence Nightingale worked in during the Crimean War? When did she arrive there? The hospital was in Scutari and she arrived in 1854.
- 4. What were most of the soldiers dying from when Florence arrived at the hospital? Most were dying from disease and infections of their wounds.
- 5. What did Florence do when she arrived at the hospital? She cleaned hospitals and made the soldiers comfortable.
- 6. What was the nickname given to Florence Nightingale? The lady with the lamp.
- 7. Why was she given this nickname? She visited the wards at night holding the lamp in front of her.
- 8. When did Florence Nightingale return to England? She returned in 1856.
- 9. Why had she become famous? People knew about the good work she had done.
- 10. What was the name of the first nursing school in the world? St. Thomas' Hospital in London.